
YOU’RE INVITED TO PARTICIPATE

EVACUATION 
DRILL

TOWN OF ROSS
July 30th • 9:00 am

 College of Marin - Parking Lot 15
139 Kent Ave, Kentfield

Artwork courtesy of Southern Marin Fire District

IN PARTNERSHIP WITH

Town of Ross residents, you’re invited to 
participate in our 2022 Evacuation Drill. Sign 

up for AlertMarin to receive special 
instructions on the morning of July 30th. 

When you arrive at the Parking lot, you’ll 
receive information about Go Bags and what 

to do in a live evacuation.

If you have questions, please contact Police 
Chief Pata (415) 453-1453 x 101. 

We’re excited to meet you.


